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Merry Christmas from the PTFA Committee! 
 

In the last year your support has enabled us to fund table 
tennis tables and football tables for the quad, books and 

equipment for after school clubs, computers and software for 
extra-curricular art classes and much, much more.  Please 

help us to continue to obtain those valuable extras for the 
boys to enjoy. 

 

We would appreciate any prize or gift donations for the 
Christmas Fair tombola, to be delivered to the school office 

on or before 9am on 16 December.  We would also remind 
parents that the boys will need some spending money on the 

day please! 
 

 


